
 

 

April 03, 2020 

 

 

 

Our measures for preventing the spread of COVID-19 infections 
 

 

In light of the prevalence of pandemic COVID-19 infections and the policies and requirement of 

Japanese Government, each local government etc., we, IHI Transport Machinery Co., Ltd. will 

respond as follows. 

We would like to ask our customers and other stakeholders for understanding of these measures. 

 

 

[Subject and their Work] 

Our employees working at offices located in capital region (Tokyo, Kanagawa, Chiba and 

Saitama) have worked from home in principle for 1 week from Monday, March 30. 

In consideration of infection spreading situation, the period of home teleworking will be extended 

until Sunday, April 12, for our employees working in capital region (Tokyo, Kanagawa (including 

Yokohama), Chiba and Saitama) and Kansai region (Osaka, Kyoto, Hyogo (including Kobe) and 

Nara). 

Employees who need to work at office are required to come to work after thoroughly implementing 

preventive measures against infectious diseases. 


